March 3, 2023

City of Utqiagvik

Barrow, AK. 99723

Greetings!! It's that time again, | am writing this letter respectfully requesting a donation for our dance
group to once again attend the World Eskimo Indian Olympics in Fairbanks, Alaska, July 12-15, 2023. Last
year we were able to raise $13, 500 and that covered our airfare and lodging for our group. I'm
anticipating bringing more people this year because we’ve had some new members since Kivgiq 2023. If
you decide to contribute to our dance group, you can make a check out to Native Village of Barrow, PO
Box 1130, Barrow, AK. 99723. Our dance group is using their non-profit status to receive donations. |
have confidence in City of Utgiagvik and appreciate all your support throughout the years that our dance
group has been in existence. Thank you. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact
me at (907) 712-4132.

Quyanagpak!!
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isabell F. Elavgak

Tagiugmiut Dance Leader



